
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 20, 2019 

It is with deep sadness that we shared information today with our school community that a 
student at Greenfield High School committed suicide this week. 

The following message, in part, was shared with students of Greenfield High School today: 
 

Our thoughts and our sympathies go out to the family and 
his friends.  If you need any help or support of any kind because of this 
information or because of something else in your life, it is important 
that you go to student services at any time to get help.   
 
Please watch out for your friends, and encourage them to receive 
support if they need it.  Above all, please look for every opportunity 
to be kind to one another during this difficult time.  

 

The District has made available additional resources for students in the form of counselors 

and psychologists from other buildings, and other school districts.  Students who are in 

need of support are encouraged to visit student services.  

Resources are also available outside of the school professionals and the school day.   

 Milwaukee County Crisis Line: (414) 257-7222 

 National Suicide Prevention Hotline: (800) 273-8255 

 Crisis Text Line: Text “HOPELINE” to 741741 
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